
Comments  being  taken  on
Sierra Blvd. project
People have until March 7 to comment on the mitigated negative
declaration for the Sierra Boulevard Complete Streets Project
in South Lake Tahoe.

The document is available online.

This project consists of planning, design, and permitting for
full  rehabilitation  of  Sierra  Boulevard,  an  approximately
0.63-mile long arterial road. Sierra Boulevard will serve as a
tie in location for the planned South Tahoe Greenway Shared
Use  Trail  being  implemented  by  the  California  Tahoe
Conservancy.

The  project  will  also  incorporate  Caltrans’  planned
intersection improvements at Sierra Boulevard and Highway 50,
which is scheduled for construction in 2018-19.
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